
December 17, 2010 

Stakeholder Update #12 

Dear Stakeholders, 

We are writing to advise you that the Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) has posted Brampton Brick’s 
Norval Quarry licence application on the Environmental Bill of Rights (EBR) Registry, reference number 
011-1911.  Comments may be made electronically, or in writing, at: http://www.ebr.gov.on.ca/ERS-WEB-
External/displaynoticecontent.do?noticeId=MTExNjI1&statusId=MTY3NDQ2&language=en 

Persons interested in providing their comments related to Brampton Brick’s licence application on the 
Registry must do so prior to January 24, 2011.  Please note, comments posted on the EBR Registry and 
objections submitted as part of the Aggregate Resources Act (ARA) 45-day public notification period are 
different processes. Comments on the Registry are directed to MNR only, as Brampton Brick is not 
involved in this process. During the ARA 45-day public notification period, objections must be made to 
both Brampton Brick and the MNR, to comply with the ARA process requirements.  In accordance with a 
resolution passed at the December 15, 2010 meeting of Brampton City Council, City staff has requested 
that the MNR expedite a review of Brampton Brick’s public notification process regarding their Norval 
Quarry license application, under the ARA.    

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions.  

  
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  
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